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New Tech Director – Michael is planning to start April 19 and will job shadow me until 

my retirement. 
 

Phone System Upgrade – Proposals are in and over the next couple weeks I have scheduled virtual 

meetings with each vendor to go over their proposals. Will have a recommendation for the board for the 

April board meeting.  

CTE Related Projects – I have a meeting this Friday with technicians from RMM Solutions to go over 

updates on requirements for cabling and network installation in the CTE addition. There have been 

many changes since our 1st request for proposal as part of the E-rate application process over a year ago. 

Changes will affect the bottom line, but these changes were expected and the dollar amounts should be 

minimal.  

Chromebook Upgrades – An order has been placed with TRA for 150 replacement Chromebooks as 

part of our summer upgrade plans. Orders were placed now to avoid the manufacturing and shipping 

delays associated with the COVID19 crisis. Delivery is expected in late April.  

 

 


